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Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

September 9, 2019 
 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: Certificates of Public Convenience and Necessity 

Norfolk County, the County of Elgin and the County of Middlesex   
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2017-0108 

 
In its Procedural Order No. 12 issued on August 30, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board gave 
Enbridge Gas an opportunity to submit a proposed in-service date and a cost assessment for 
serving two residences on Cromarty Drive in the Municipality of Thames Centre. 
 
Upon review of the costs to extend existing infrastructure to provide service to these residences, 
Enbridge Gas has determined that, although we would like to connect these customers, we 
believe that it is more economic for EPCOR to attach these specific customers to their system. 
 
Should you have any questions on this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
  

[Original Signed By] 
 
 

Patrick McMahon 
Specialist, Regulatory Research and Records 
patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com 
(519) 436-5325  
 
 
c.c. (email only):  Azalyn Manzano, Ontario Energy Board 

   Ritch Murray, Ontario Energy Board 
   Richard Lanni, Ontario Energy Board 
   Bruce Brandell, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
   Dana Bissoondatt, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 

Vince Cooney, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
Penny Garnsworthy, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 

   Patrick Welsh, Osler Hoskin & Harcourt LLP (EPCOR) 
   Scott Lewis, OM Limited Partnership 
   Myriam Seers / Nick Kennedy, Torys 
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